
Location 
Brambleton Avenue, Southampton Avenue, Front Street, Second Street, 
Colley Avenue 
 

Project Benefits 
This project will provide a wide, dedicated path along the Elizabeth River 
Trail.  The path will be a combination of an 8’ sidewalk, sharrow markings 
and a dedicated bike lane.   
 

Scope of Work 
 8’ wide concrete sidewalk 

 Bicycle Sharrow pavement markings 

 Dedicated bike lane along Front Street 
 

Project Status 
Advertisement 
 

Project Schedule 
 Advertisement:  June 14, 2020 

 Anticipated construction start: Fall 2020 

 Anticipated construction completion: Summer 2021 
 

Project Funding 
Transportation Alternatives Program (80% Federal/State, 20% Local) 
$550,000 ($440,000 Federal/State, $110,000 Local) 
 

Construction Impacts 
 Lane closures will be required but will have minimal impact to traffic   
 

Civic Engagement 
 Ward 2 (Councilwoman Doyle) 

 Superward 6 (Councilwoman McClellan) 

Contacts 

Project Manager (Design & Construction) 
Keith Darrow (keith.darrow@norfolk.gov) 
757-664-7857 

 
Design Engineer 
Kimley-Horn and Associates 
757-213-8600 

 
Construction Contractor 
Name (TBD) 
Number (TBD) 

 
Construction Inspector 
Name (TBD) 
Number (TBD) 
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